
 

                         

 
 
Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Web: www.perryhall.co.uk 
 

Head of School 
 Mrs C Gibbins 

 

Executive Headteacher 
Miss R Kohli 

 

Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs A Cheema OBE 

 

 
Perry Hall Primary School 
Colman Avenue 
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
WV11 3RT 
 
Tel: 01902 921159 
Fax: 01902 558543 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Dear parents / carers,  
 
As we approach the Easter holidays, we wanted to write to you regarding some key Year 6 reminders, 
updates and information. We hope that you find the following useful.  
 
SATs Revision 
Your child has worked exceptionally hard this year and we fully appreciate that they need lots of rest 
and recuperation over the Easter holidays. However, when we return to school after the break, the SATs 
tests (week beginning 9th May) will be nearly upon us. Therefore, we recommend that your child 
engages with some of the attached material so as not to put back all of the hard work they have put in 
so far. Accompanying this letter are revision materials for SPaG, Reading and Maths. We suggest that 
children take around 10mins for each pack, each day, to keep the methods and skills they have acquired 
this year fresh in their minds.  
 
In addition to these materials, we also recommend your child taking the time to practise their skills 
online using the following recommended websites: 
 

TIMES TABLES ROCKSTARS 
https://www.ttrs.com  
BBC BITESIZE REVISION ACTIVITIES 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn 
TOP MARKS MATHS GAMES 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/7-11-years/  
TOP MARKS ENGLISH AND GRAMMAR REVISION GAMES 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/7-11-years/spelling-and-grammar 
ENGLISH QUIZZES 
https://www.educationquizzes.com/ks2/english/ 
MATHS QUIZZES 
https://www.educationquizzes.com/ks2/maths/ 
SPELLING GAMES 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/search.aspx?q=spelling 
 
Voting Day 
Advanced notice: On the 5th May, school will be closed to all pupils from Twos – Year 5 as we are a 
polling station for Voting Day. However, due to SATs taking place the following week, Year 6 pupils will 
still be expected to attend school during the morning. We will be inviting children to have breakfast in 
school at 8:30am and following this, they will then work in usual sets until 11.30am where they will have 
a year group activity competition of their choice. At 12pm, they will need to be collected from our usual 
exit. Please complete the permission slip below to confirm your child’s attendance and return to school 
by Friday 29th April. If your child is unable to attend, please speak with Year 6 staff. We are sure you 
understand the importance of your child joining us on this day.  
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SATS Week 
If your child attends morning or afterschool boosters, these will continue after Easter and up until SATs 
week (no boosters will take place during SATs week or thereafter).  
 
Below is a reminder of the SATs timetable for your information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 Breakfast Club 
SATs week is an extremely important time for everyone. As a reward for all their efforts (and an 
incentive to get all children into school on time and their ‘brains in gear’) we will be offering a free 
Breakfast Club, held in the infant hall and just for the Y6 children, from 8.00 to 8.35am on the Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday morning of the SATs week. Children will be able to come and enjoy a 
breakfast of cereals, crumpets/toast/muffins and juice with their friends and then go into class on time 
with a positive frame of mind. We hope that all children will take advantage of this treat – they deserve 
it! Please fill out the form below, identifying whether your child will or will not be attending the Y6 
Breakfast Club and return it by Friday 29th April so we know how many children to cater for. 
 
Leavers Preparation 
Following SATs, we will begin our preparations for our leaver’s celebrations as the children begin their 
secondary transitions. More details will follow at a later date, however, we would like to take initial 
numbers for the following: 

 Leavers Hoodies at approximately £25 each 

 Year Books at approximately £10 each 

If you intend to purchase one or more of the above, please indicate on the slip below and return to 
school by Friday 29th April.  
 
Thank you for your continued support- please do not hesitate to contact us with any remaining 
questions/concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 

Test Timetable 

Date Test Duration 

Monday 9th May English- Paper 1: Grammar and Punctuation Test  
English- Paper 2: Spelling Test  

45 minutes 
20 minutes 

Tuesday 10th May English Reading Paper   1 hour 

Wednesday 11th May Mathematics – Paper 1: Arithmetic Paper  
Mathematics – Paper 2: Reasoning Paper 

30 minutes 
40 minutes 

Thursday 12th May Mathematics – Paper 3: Reasoning Paper 40 minutes 
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REPLY SLIP- YEAR 6 VOTING DAY, SATs WEEK BREAKFAST CLUB and LEAVERS PREPARATIONS 

 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________     Class: ___________________ 
 

 
 
Year 6 Revision Day – Voting Day 
 
My child  will / will not be attending the Year 6 Revision Day on Thursday 5th May, 8.00am to 12pm. 

I confirm that my child will be collected at 12pm by ____________________________________ 

(if they are not a regular named collector on our school records, please inform the school office). 

 

Year 6 SATs Week Breakfast Club 
 
My child  will / will not be attending the Year 6 SATs week Breakfast club between Monday 9th – 

Thursday 12th May 2022, 8.00 to 8.35am. 

I will drop my child off at the main school office at 8am on these mornings. 

Dietary requirements/allergies: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Year 6 Leavers Preparation 
 
I am interested in purchasing the following for my child for their leavers’ celebrations: 
 
        2022 Leavers hoodie at approximately £25 each 
 
        Year Book(s) at approximately £10 each 
 
 
 
Signed________________________________ Parent/Carer 
 
Contact number________________________________  
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